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From: Trevor Williams, Race Director 
To: Stewards of The Meeting  
Date: 29th September 2023 
Subject: Race Director’s Report Nr. 1 
 
 
The briefing for the Event was delivered to all drivers at 08:30 on Friday 29th September 2023 
to all entered Drivers and Team Managers except for M. Al Khalifa, who had previously 
conveyed to the Race Director that he would be late arriving at the Circuit. 
 
M. Al Khalifa was briefed at 09:15 on Friday 29th September 2023. 
 
The Clerk of the Course confirmed that the Circuit has been prepared in accordance with the 
Circuit Licence prior to the first Official Practice Session. 
 
The Chief Medical Officer confirmed that the Event is staffed in accordance with the Circuit 
Licence prior to the first Official Practice Session. 
 
The Extrication Exercise was not carried out at the appointed time due to the local Extrication 
Team not arriving. After discussions with the Organisers it has been agreed that the 
Extrication Team can attend the McLaren Paddock to be shown the specifics of the McLaren 
Trophy cars and that as there are similar cars in Series that are competing at the Event that 
an Extrication Exercise will not be carried out. 
 
Safety car procedures have been discussed and agreed with the Clerk of the Course. 
 
The safety car driver has been briefed by the Race Director. 
 
 

 
 
Trevor Williams 
Race Director 
Issued: 12:15 
Date 29th September 2023 
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